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Safe staffing is paramount to quality patient care. Every Oregon resident deserves 

quality healthcare. This bill ensures our state's healthcare system has the capacity to 

provide the healthcare that Oregon residents deserve. Legislators must place patient 

care over corporate healthcare profits and vote in favor of this bill.  


